
CALLY LEAGUE NEWS 
 

Annual Prizegiving and AGM 

 

It was agreed at the AGM in September 2021 to replace the number of 

meetings from two to one during the year by omitting the April AGM. 

As such the AGM and the Prizegiving of the Caledonian League will 

now be combined and held in September annually.  

 

Piperdam Golf Club are kindly hosting the AGM and Prizegiving and 

the Caledonian Cup this year on 28th September 2022. Time to be 

notified. 
     

 

 

 

 


